
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

OSG Obtains Membership with the National Rural Electric Cooperative Association (NRECA) 

 
Englewood, NJ – July 16, 2013 – OSG Billing Services (OSG), a leader in the presentment and 
distribution of transactional documents, announced today their membership with the National Rural Electric 
Cooperative Association (NRECA). This membership provides OSG with the latest industry news and 
necessary insight to better serve utility customers. 

NRECA is the national service organization for more than 900 not-for-profit rural electric cooperatives and 
public power districts providing retail electric service to more than 42 million consumers in 47 states and 
whose retail sales account for approximately 12 percent of total electricity sales in the United States.   

“This membership will allow OSG to further demonstrate our commitment to this important organization and 
its members,” says John Adams, OSG District Manager. “OSG’s dedication to continue to be an industry 
leader and work as a true partner while helping member cooperatives gain access to the latest technology is 
in-line with the goals of the NRECA.” 

For more information about OSG, please contact John Adams at john.a@osbgilling.com or 201-478-5359. 
 
 
About OSG Billing Services 
OSG is a next-generation business technology partner providing fully integrated, multi-channel print and mail 
and electronic solutions through a state-of-the-art processing environment. With over 20 years of experience 
as a business outsourcer for total customer communication management, OSG has the knowledge and 
expertise to best suit the needs of the utility, telecommunications, leasing, financial services, distribution, 
healthcare, heating oil/propane and publishing markets. A solid reputation has made OSG an award-winning 
transactional communication provider. Visit www.osgbilling.com or call 1-888-EASY BILL. 
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Contact: 
Angela Roxas 
Corporate Communications 
OSG Billing Services 
201-871-1100, ext. 208 
Angela.r@osgbilling.com 


